
You're Invited!

CITY OF DANBURY

FIRST PUBLIC MEETING
TRANSIT-ORIENTED DEVELOPMENT STUDY

June 20, 2017 from 5:30-8:00PM

The Palace Theater Danbury 

165 Main Street - Danbury, CT 06810

The City of Danbury is currently undertaking a transit-oriented 
development (TOD) study to advance the revitalization of Downtown 
Danbury. Mayor Boughton has asked for your help and input in creating 
recommendations that will continue to grow and strengthen Downtown 
Danbury into a more welcoming, vibrant place to live, work, play, and 
learn. For more information contact the Department of Planning & Zoning 
at 203-797-4525.


